
Staff; 
 
We just received your form which I understand you also passed out at the 
afternoon session of the workshop of the first of June.  I don't 
understand why it was not included in our packet of information at the 
beginning of the session, but better late than never.  We only have 2 
people here to deal with these critical issues, not 150 like the WUTC, 
and cannot stop everything at our business to comply with the short 
notice requirement you have handed us.  I will work over the week end to 
try and put a response together for you on Monday.   I am distressed 
that at this late date you have introduced new issues.  We will focus 
our efforts on those issues that have been the subject of the work shops 
to date. 
 
 
Seatac Shuttle,LLC 


